
 
 
King Street Odor Control Project Update – November 20, 2008 
 
Work on South King Street begins December 1 
King County's contractor will complete work on the foul air duct between the South King 
Street's southern sidewalk and the construction site beginning December 1. This work, 
and repairs to Seattle Public Utility’s wastewater line, will occur weeknights from 6 p.m. 
- 6 a.m. Work hours in the construction zone south of King Street Station will generally 
be weekdays from 7am - 5 pm. 
 
Street restoration in this area will be scheduled when weather allows, and may occur 
after the holiday season. 
 
What to expect 

• The contractor’s crews will be working in the street after 6 pm to reduce impacts 
to project neighbors and commuters. 

• King County's contractor will maintain access to King Street Center and King 
Street Station at all times. 

• Reduced parking along northern border of construction zone from 6 pm – 6 am 
during foul air duct installation. A portion of the sidewalk near the construction 
zone will also be closed at this time. 

 
King County is committed to being a good neighbor during construction. The project 
team will continue to work with community members to minimize disruptions to the daily 
lives of those living and working near the construction zone. 
 
For more information please contact the project information line: 206-205-9305 or visit 
the project web page: http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/OdorControl/KingSt . 
 
Thank you for your patience during construction. 
 
QUESTIONS? Call the 24-hour project information line: 206-205-9305 

Alternate formats available  
Call 206-263-6029 or TTY Relay: 711 
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